
Due to the technical issues with the email server, the deadline for uploading the Letter 

of Recommendation (LoR) by the referees for the applications submitted under DBT-

RA Call II / 2024-25 has been extended till 10th January, 2025 (05:00 pm). However, 

the deadline for submission of applications under DBT-RA Call II / 2024-25 will remain 

the same as notified earlier i.e. 3rd January, 2025, 05:00 pm. 

This extension aims to provide the proposed referees sufficient time to upload the LoR 

in respect of the submitted applications. 


